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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:46 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food Scraps

 

From: Paula Otero <paulaotero@optonline.net> 

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:51 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scraps  
  
Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing you in support of adding weekly curbside pick up of food scraps. I have been recycling food scraps for a few 

months now and our home is producing less trash than before. I am sure that if Scarsdale offered curbside pick up, more 

people would join the program. I am very proud of living in the first town in Westchester offering food scarp recycling. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Paula Otero-Zraick 

105 Brite Avenue 

Scarsdale NY 10583  


